
Great Portland Street Post Office
Fitzrovia Pharmacy, 210 Great Portland Street, London 

W1W 5BQ

We recently asked your views on some key areas about 
our plans to restore a local Post Office service.

We didn’t receive any responses and we are pleased to let 
you know that your new branch opened on                  

Friday 28 February 2025 at 13:00.

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office.

To view information about 
the branch SCAN HERE:

For information in Braille, large print or audio call 03452 66 01 15, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or
to see a copy of our Principles of Community Engagement about changes to the Post Office network, 

visit our website postofficeviews.co.ukNCT08

Your new 
branch has 

opened here




